
COOK!

HELP!

COMING SOON RPUC ONLINE BAZAAR 
 

ORDER ONLINE
from 9:00 AM October 31st, 2022, TO Noon November 4th, 2022

 
Pick-up on Saturday November 5th at Rideau Park UC

 
There are four areas and four coordinators:

 
Bake Table:  Nancy Begg-Durkee - nandjdurkee@ncf.ca or 

613-521-2051
 

Deli:  Lisa Sadler - lisadler@hotmail.com 
613-523-9101

 
Jams & jellies:  Heather Bennett - heatherbennett820@gmail.com

613-523-6113
 

Tea Room Takeout Catherine Hollands - chollands@rogers.com
613-738-9763
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CONTRIBUTIONS WELCOME 

Or you can email the Bazaar
Convenors:
rpucbazaar@rideaupark.ca 

HAVE A HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

Please contact any of the
coordinators if you are able
to contribute either your time
or talents (e.g., baking,
preserves, frozen meals, or
sandwich making skills)  

DEADLINE 
TO CONTRIBUTE

is
 FRIDAY, OCTOBER 28TH

TO-DO
BAKE!

PRESERVE!

For up-to-date information on
the November Online Bazaar

check Rideau Park website
regularly 

www.rideaupark.ca 


